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Recently, the Law Commission of India has recommended that BCCI should be subject to the Right 

to Information Act since all other National and State sports federations are amenable to the Right 

to Information Act. In keeping with this recommendation of the Law Commission of India and 

various judicial dicta, this State Association should be transparent and accessible to the public. The 

DDCA is a company and is bound by the provisions of the Companies Act and as such has to make 

accessible various important documents such as the Minutes book of the Company, Balance sheets 

etc.  The Lodha reforms and judgements of the Hon’ble Supreme Court and High Court of Delhi have 

sought to make cricket bodies like the DDCA accountable and RTI is step towards that objective.  

 

With effect 25th June 2018, DDCA will accept applications under the Right to Information Act.  

Please check the website www.ddca.in for further details and process of application.  

 

• Public Information Officer – Mr. Pradeep Banerjee  

• First Appellate Authority – Chief Executive Officer (when appointed) 

• Second Appellate Authority – President of the Executive Committee/Administrator 

http://www.ddca.in/

